
Shire of Victoria Plains 

RESCHEDUELED 
SEPTEMBER COUNCIL MEETING 

In accordance with the Local Government Act 1995 Act s. 5.3 and 
Local Government (Administration) Regulations 1996 r. 12(3) it is 

hereby advised for public information that the SCHEDULED 
ORDINARY COUNCIL MEEETING OF 22 September 2021 has 

been RESCHEDULED to be held: 

Wednesday 29 September 2021 at 2pm 
in the Shire Council Chambers, 

Calingiri 

Glenda Teede 
Chief Executive Officer 

Shire of Victoria Plains 
Cavell Street 

CALINGIRI  WA 6569 

16 August 2021
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